
 

THE HELPING HAND SCHOLAR GREEN NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to the weekly well-being Newsletter! 

Wow! This is Week 16 of my weekly newsletters. I do hope you have been 

enjoying them. This week I would like to concentrate on feelings and worries, 

both of which are normal to have- the main thing is to be able to talk to 

someone about your worries. Once shared-your worry is already halved! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to 

email me if 

you need me! 

Have a great, 

fun weekend. 

Let’s hope the 

sun shines!  

Mrs Ashworth 

xx 


